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The WMHSLA officers are:
President: Alison Konieczny
President-Elect: Mary Hanson
Secretary: Leslie Burke
Treasurer: Sandy Swanson

The last WMHSLA meeting was held prior to the MLA Webcast, 
Leveraging Mobile Technologies for Health Sciences Libraries on
April 18, 2012. Prior to the webcast, a brief WMHSLA business 
meeting was held.  The main topic of discussion was a meeting in the 
late summer that would either be in an “Unconference” format, or a 
team-building activity at the Ferris State University Ropes Course.  A 
date of August 3rd has been selected and plans have yet to be finalized.  

Respectfully submitted,
Alison Konieczny, WMHSLA President


